
 

 

 

The PROMPT Wales Official Launch took  
place on the 23rd October 2018 at the  

Clayton Hotel, Cardiff. 
 

It was a huge success with representation 

from all 7 Health Boards.  
 

Special guests included Neil Frow, Managing Director of NHS 
Wales Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP); Dr Frank Atherton, 
Chief Medical Officer for Wales and Professor Jean White CBE, 

Chief Nursing Officer for Wales. 
 

The PROMPT Wales team entertained audiences with an insight in 

to everyday obstetric emergencies by demonstrating a sepsis drill 
and a PPH drill. Both scenarios were facilitated by the PROMPT 

Wales team supported by the PROMPT Maternity Foundation and 
the OBS Cymru team.  

The scenarios were an 

illustration to how PROMPT 
Wales can be implemented 
into local health board 

training. 
 

If you would like to hold a 

local launch event to promote 
PROMPT Wales within your 
organisation please get it in 

touch. 
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Local PROMPT Wales 

Training Events 

Here are the dates for local 
PROMPT Wales dates  

in each organisation: 
 

Cardiff & Vale UHB  – 9th Jan 19 

BCU Wrexham   – 11th Jan 19 

Powys THB   – 14th Jan 19 

ABMU Singleton  – 17th Jan 19 

HywelDda UHB  – 21st Jan 19 

BCU Glan Clwyd  – 21st Jan 19 

Cwm Taf UHB  – 23rd Jan 19 

BCU Bangor   – 29th Jan 19 

ABMU Bridgend  – 30th Jan 19 

If you would like further 

information regarding your local 

PROMPT day please contact your 

local PROMPT lead or the PROMPT 

Wales National Team 

 
Contacting the  

PROMPT Wales  
National Team  

 01745 366760 
 Prompt.Wales@wales.nhs.uk 

 @PromptWales 

PROMPT Wales is a Welsh Risk Pool 
funded programme and is delivered 

in collaboration with the  
Wales Maternity Network 

 

The PROMPT Wales National team plan to produce your newsletter quarterly and would very 
much value contributions from maternity services within Wales.  

 

Please contact prompt.wales@wales.nhs.uk with any information you would like included in the next edition. 
 

mailto:prompt.wales@wales.nhs.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

Local Faculty Development Days 

Local faculty development days are well underway. 

The PROMPT Wales team have supported and 

facilitated in Local Faculty Development days at 

ABUHB, ABMUHB, CVUHB & CTUHB. 
 

 

It was extremely humbling to see the enthusiasm and  

commitment that all the Health Boards have for the  

future development of PROMPT Wales within their local units. 

 

ABMU have increased their faculty members to 53 

ABUHB have increased their faculty members to 34 

 
Hywel Dda UHB have increased their faculty members to 32 
Cardiff & Vale UHB have increased their faculty members to 38 

 

The National PROMPT Wales Faculty Database now has 

an amazing 224 registered PROMPT Trainers.  

Well done to all teams! 
 

Dates have been set for local faculty development days to take 

place at Cwm Taf UHB and Powys THB in the coming new year! 

 

 PROMPT Wales Clinical Outcomes 

To evaluate the impact of PROMPT Wales, 

the team will be examining various clinical 

outcomes, pre- and post- implementation 

including: 

1. 5 Minute Apgar <7 

2. Hypoxic Ischaemic Encephalopathy  

3. Unexpected NICU Admission at Term 

4. Shoulder dystocia 

5. Brachial Plexus Injury  

6. Post Partum Haemorrhage 

7. Maternal admission to Level 2/3 care 

Safety Attitude Questionnaire (SAQ) 
 

Congratulations to Rhidian Jones (ABMU) 

and Daisy Hodson (Hywel Dda) who each 
won a pair of tickets to Calendar Girls in 

Cardiff for completing their SAQ!  
 

 
 
The first round of SAQs has finished, with 

354 questionnaires returned from midwives, 
support staff, obstetricians and anaesthetists 

across all Health Boards.  
 

Safety Attitude is an established and 
effective tool in reviewing the standards of 

safety in maternity services. 
 

We will be undertaking a comparative round 
of questionnaires after the majority of staff 

have attended their PROMPT Wales training. 
 

PROMPT PROPS: Share your tips! 

”A simple prop to simulate a 
pregnant abdomen are these 

‘inflatable santa bellies' that can be 
bought very cheaply online, and 
deflate nicely to fit in your equipment 

boxes!” 
 

We will be sharing your equipment tips 

in our PROMPT Wales newsletters – 
email us! 

 
  PROMPT Wales is developed from the PROMPT Maternity Foundation programme 
 – making Childbirth Safer, Together. Why not visit the PROMPT Maternity  
Foundation Website and explore the fantastic audio-visual resources.  
www.promptmaternity.org 

 


